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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

USE OF FACE MASKS 

This is to inform the Zuni community that the Zuni Incident Command has 

not lifted the face mask mandate. All Zuni community members and visitors 

MUST continue to wear a face mask when out in public (indoors and 

outdoors). This safety measure is to ensure that we continue to mitigate the 

spread of COVID-19 for the continued health and safety of all Zuni 

community members; especially those who are at higher risk.  We appreciate 

your cooperation. 

 

Statement from Governor Grisham’s Immediate Release issued on May 14, 2021: 

“New Mexicans are encouraged to continue adhering to COVID-safe 

practices. All individuals, including those who are fully vaccinated, should 

continue to wear well-fitted masks where required by localities, tribal 

entities, and individual businesses.” 

 

The COVID-19 vaccine is now available for ages 12+, for more information 

and/or to schedule an appointment; please call Zuni IHS COVID Vaccine 

hotline at 505-782-7590. 

 

If you should have any questions regarding this matter, please call the POZ 

COVID-19 Information Center at 505-782-7114. 

 

 


